
   

March 18, 2022 

Oxford County Council 
Shawn Vanacker 
Supervisor of Transportation 
County of Oxford  
P.O. Box 1614  
21 Reeve St. 
Woodstock, ON  N4S 7Y3    

Via e-mail – svanacker@oxfordcounty.ca 

Re: Recommendations for speed management and road safety in the section of Oxford 
Road 59 (Vansittart Ave), from Oxford Road 17 to the CP Railway Underpass. 
Immediate recommendations include three left turn lanes. 

At the electronic Council meeting held on Thursday, March 17, 2022 the following resolution 
was passed: 

“That Woodstock City Council supports the recommendations presented by the Oxford 
County Public Works Department regarding Speed & Road Safety Concerns on Oxford 
Road 59 from Oxford Road 17 to the CP Railway Underpass.” 

Yours Truly, 

Amelia Humphries, City Clerk 

Office of the City Clerk 
Woodstock City Hall 

P.O. Box1539 
500 Dundas Street 

Woodstock, ON 
N4S 0A7 

Telephone (519) 539-1291 
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